
 

 

 

 

Statement on the Texas Secretary of State’s Decertification of ES&S ExpressPoll 

On December 23, 2024, the Texas Secretary of State’s Election Division decertified the ES&S ExpressPoll 
electronic pollbook due to performance issues observed during the November 2024 General Election. 
While this decision affects some counties across Texas, we want to assure Collin County voters that this 
decertification does not impact our election processes. 

Collin County utilizes ES&S as our tabulation vendor; however, we do not use ES&S ExpressPoll for voter 
check-in. Instead, we rely on Votec (VEMACS and VoteSafe) as our voter registration and pollbook 
solution. The Texas Secretary of State’s action applies solely to ES&S’s pollbook system and does not 
affect tabulation equipment or other election operations. 

Our commitment remains to conduct secure, efficient, and transparent elections. If you have any 
questions regarding this update, please contact the Collin County Elections Office. 

 

 


